October 2019!!!!!

This month was quite a mixed bag of events! The beginning of it all actually started on the 30th of Sept and extended into the first couple of days in October. We had a few companies give us an estimate on replacing our roof and chose Jason Dupee LLC, who did an excellent job! It is difficult to get a picture of the finished product from the ground, but it looks great. Our house is the original model and not the only one ready for a new roof. We have had a few leaks over the past couple of years, which got our attention. Sun Communities just recently put new roofs on the Club House Buildings.

Then at our monthly Meet & Greet Meeting, also known as the monthly "Coffee & Doughnuts", we had a visit from a popular local celebrity, the Channel 15 Chief Meteorologist, Ed Piotrowski!!!! When we watch our local news and get the weather report, he's the one we see. A very popular saying in the area is: "That's what Ed said!" Very nice guy, to say the least. Then guess what, he made it possible for us all to be on TV during his next scheduled report. He filmed us while here,see our picture. I took this picture the following day. Doris, Bob and I are in front, bottom left of the screen, next to Ed, who is standing in front. In the first picture above, Sandy, our Community Manager is helping Ed set up. He showed a short history of Hurricanes that affected the Coastal Carolinas.

Then of course, October is the month for Halloween! Traditionally, our chiropractor, Dr Daniel Falk, has his Falktoberfest party by his office in Conway, SC. This is something he has been doing for the last 20 years to thank his patients and the community for supporting his practice. He had live music, a catered lunch via the Trestle Café in Conway, outdoor activities for children, and an opportunity to support local community services by purchasing raffle tickets. Many prizes were given out for the winning tickets. One of the pictures is of my Bob getting a 10 minute massage (his first massage ever) and Sue actually helped eliminate a sore spot in his back he had for a couple of days.

Last but not least is my favorite Halloween picture from our days in New Windsor, NY. I dressed up like my big boy, 'Whiskers', to get ready to meet the local trick or treat visitors knocking at our door. Whiskers was not amused! He growled at me!!





October 2019!!!!!

Here we have a number of pictures of the Conway Fall Festival with numerous street vendors and entertainment. Falk Family Chiropractic & Wellness had a station set up here as well. Then there was the annual Falktoberfest on October 12th, another annual event.

I really enjoy the city of Conway, it is such a pretty City. It has a long interesting history and the Live Oak Trees give a beautiful back drop! I think the community feels the same way and tries to preserve it!



Falk Family Chiropractic & Wellness

Smith Family Newsletter October 2019 - Page 2

